
 
 

Marine Notice No. 25 of 2009 
 

This marine Notice was Amended on 9
th

 December 2009 

 
NOTICE TO ALL FISHING VESSEL OWNERS, SKIPPERS AND FISHERMEN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Department of Transport would like to advise that the first revised edition (Rev 1 

18/11/09) of the above Guidelines are now available on the Department’s website at 

www.transport.ie.  The guidelines now incorporate a section on survey of machinery in Part 

B. 5.  

 

To access the Guidelines from the homepage, follow the path: Maritime/Maritime Safety 

Directorate/Marine Survey Office (MSO)/Survey Procedures 

 

The Department may amend the Guidelines, as necessary, in the future and additional 

sections will be added in due course.   In the event of any substantial revisions occurring, or 

the inclusion of additional sections, these will be advised to the industry in future Marine 

Notices. 

 

 

 

Director General  

Maritime Safety Policy Division 

Department of Transport 

Leeson Lane 

Dublin 2 

 

28 May 2009 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guidelines for Survey of Fishing Vessels of 15m 

Length Overall and Over. 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice please contact 

The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2., tel: +353 1 678 3400 

For information in relation to technical specification/type approval of radio equipment 

contact the Radio Surveyors, tel:  +353 1 678 2363/2364/2365/2367. 

For general enquiries please contact the Maritime Safety Division tel: +353-1-678 3418 

Any enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to: 

Maritime Safety Directorate, Department of Transport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2 

email: marinenotices@transport.ie   or visit us at: www.transport.ie 

 

http://www.dttas.ie/sites/default/files/node/add/content-publication/GUIDELINES%20for%20Fishing%20Vessels%2015m%20LOA%20and%20over%2C%20as%20of%2018-11-09.pdf
http://www.transport.ie/
mailto:marinenotices@transport.ie
http://www.transport.ie/

